
 

 

 

 

Notice of Limited Operations due to Coronavirus (COVID-19) concern 

 

The University of New Mexico is operating in a limited capacity through April 5th in response to the 
COVID-19 health concern. The most efficient manner to contact our office is via email.  The email 
addresses for ORC Programs are listed below.  Additional information regarding University operations 
under COVID-19 limitations can be found at https://www.unm.edu/coronavirus/index.html. 

 

Programs 

Conflict of Interest - coiresearch@unm.edu  
 
Research Integrity - rcgeneral@unm.edu  
 
Human Research/IRB - (505) 277-2644; IRBMainCampus@unm.edu 
 
Administration – 505-277-5358; email:  ymarrero@unm.edu 
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